
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In accordance with the provisions of Article 228 of Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015 

of 23 October approving the revised Spanish Securities Market Law, Sacyr, S.A. 

wishes to announce the following significant information 

 
 

 
 
 
 

SIGNIFICANT INFORMATION  
 

 
 
 
 

Today the company will celebrate a presentation for investors and analysts about the 

business area, Sacyr Concessions, of the Sacyr Group, SA. The contents can be 

consulted since the beginning of the presentation on the Sacyr Group website 

(www.sacyr.com), in the section entitled Shareholders Channel – Financial Information 

and, within it, in the section entitled Investor Day 2019 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Madrid, 4  May 2019 


